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August 5th… 
Fairbrae’s 2nd annual Talent Show 

Contact Steve and sign-up your talent… 
So far we have singers, piano player, poet, juggler, magician and 

you!! From ages 2yrs to 105yrs. 
 

August 12th… 
 

Fairbrae Olympics & Pot luck 
Games begin at 3pm and food to be served from 4pm-6pm 

 
Games include but not limited to: 

Biggest Splash in the World Contest 
Balloon Toss 

Basketball free throw contest 
Relay Raft contest 

Bowling...and much more 

And US/Foreign Coin dive!!! 
 

We are encouraging members to share a dish from a country of 
their choosing. Fairbrae has been blessed with families from many  

countries, representing many cultures. 
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Board of Directors: 
Mark Chase                                 President 
Rob Sheffer                                 Vice President  
Paul Van Hoorickx                       Secretary            
Beth Muskat                   Treasurer 
Felicia Fry                                    At Large 
Dirk Leone                              At Large 
Eric Goddard         At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on August 13th, 
in the clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...9am-12pm & 4pm-7pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

Fairbrae member tennis lessons. 
We are happy to announce we have an additional tennis instructor, Howell Shaw, that will 
take some of the load off of our current tennis pro, Winston Lowe. You can contact Howell 
directly (408-758-8780 or tenniscoachhowell@gmail.com) to set up a lesson or contact the 
office for more information. Howell will be available on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3
-5:30pm. Howell is a graduate of Stanford University and is the current tennis coach for 
The King’s Academy and Sunnyvale Middle school. 

Fairbrae is continuing it’s green movement! 
This is the last regular mail monthly Statement and Newsletter. 

 

We are sending out your monthly newsletter email beginning with this newsletter. 
If you have not received the electronic email newsletter please contact the office to 
update your email address for future newsletters. Beginning next month we will be 
sending out both the newsletter and statements via email, so please email your cur-
rent email address to the office at steve@fairbrae.com. If you wish to continue re-
ceiving your information via regular mail please let us know. 

Labor Day BBQ 
Don’t forget!!! 

Our annual Labor Day BBQ on Sunday, Sept. 2nd 
Food being served from 4 to 6pm 

Join us for games, music and other fun stuff 
Tennis players sign up for our 5th annual “Bud Wilson” Labor Day Tennis Tourney 

Featuring mixed doubles. Contact either Winston or Steve at the office. 

and Tennis Tournament 


